
 

 

 

 

 

Monday, January 8, 2024 
 

Happy New Year Rebels!! 
Welcome Back!! 

 
Cafeteria 

▪ The Cafeteria will be closed today and will re-open tomorrow! 
 
REBELS!! 

▪ Today is the day! Your Rebel Volleyball Teams take on your teachers in this year’s first Buy Out. If you 
bought a ticket before the winter break you will sign in for attendance outside the gym AB at the start of 3rd 
period. We are sorry all tickets are sold out! Once you are in the gym you will not be able to leave until the 
start of 4th period. That means go to the bathroom and fill your water bottles before entering the gym! 
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